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One might think that writing a book on train journeys in the Holocaust 
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and were very supportive of my research into the transit histories of German 
and Jewish refugees in the region. 

Additional visits to the USHMM in Washington, DC, allowed further 
exploration of train journeys and transit. In 2003, I co-coordinated a Sum-
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Holocaust.” Both workshops generated further avenues of research and val-
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The publication of this book concludes a journey that began in Melbourne, 
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